
 

 

 

 

We would like to invite you to an  

Phonics and Reading Workshop 

on 

Thursday 21st September 2023 

From 2:30pm – 3:05pm 

In the school hall 

 

We will be sharing how we teach phonics and reading at Church Hill 

Infants and also discussing ways you can support your children at 

home.  

Please sign up using the link below to let us know you will be 

attending.  

https://forms.office.com/e/uyKdLGxy7u 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

 The Foundation Stage Team 
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